
TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

1

Meetings of senior officials with youth
Obviously,  meetings  with  outstanding  people  of  their  specialty,  gives  the  students  energy,  hope,
confidence and encouragement.  We all  know that such meetings are necessary to become aware of  the
goals and aspirations of  the youth and to motivate them to reach achievements.   According to the
analysis, over the past three years, 43 laws and other regulations have been adopted to strengthen the
legal framework of the state youth policy, and some 70 legal acts have been amended. The meeting of the
Chairman of  the State Committee for  Land Resources,  Geodesy,  Cartography and State Cadastre of
Uzbekistan Abdullaev Abdushukur Khamidovich with the undergraduate and graduate students studying in
the  field  of  geodesy,  geoinformatics,  cartography,  state  cadastres,  land resources  was  held  on  February
18. The event was held by the Vice-Rector of the Institute for Youth Affairs R.Choriev. Dean of the Faculty
of Land Management Sh.Norboev, as well as students and professors of the faculty participated in this
meeting. In his speech Abdullaev Abdushukur Khamidovich spoke in detail about the news and problems in
the  field.  He  noted  that  there  is  an  opportunity  for  solving  cadastral  housing  in  the  office if  needed.  He
noted that the availability of accurate measuring optical devices can be solved positively with the use of
remote camera - drones. After that, R.Choriyev made a speech to one of the responsible leaders of the
Republican Youth Union Farhod Omonov.

During the meeting there were accepted comments and suggestions from young people who work in the
system.  There  is  no  doubt  that  such  meetings  give  the  young specialists  energy,  enthusiasm,  and
dedication to their work.
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